Republic of the Philippines
Department of Energy
(Kagawaran ng Enerhiya)

BAGONG PILIPINAS

03 August 2024

ATTY. ELVIN HAYES E. NIDEA

President

Philippine Electricity Market Corporation (PEMC)
18/F Robinsons Equitable Tower, ADB Avenue
Ortigas Center, Pasig City

SUBJECT: Transmittal of the Department of Energy (DOE) Advisory No.
2024-08-001-SEC on the Resumption of the Full Commercial
Operations of the Reserve Market

Dear President Nidea:

This is to furnish PEMC with a copy of the DOE Advisory No. 2024-08-001-SEC
entitled, “Resumption of the Full Commercial Operations of the Reserve Market”,
which was approved and signed by the DOE Secretary Raphael P.M. Lotilla on 02
August 2024 and posted on the DOE website.

The DOE Advisory resumes commercial operations of the Reserve Market effective at
dispatch interval 0005H of 05 August 2024 pursuant to the Wholesale Electricity Spot
Market Rules and Market Manuals, and the Annex A, Supplemental Operating
Guidelines of the Reserve Market in the Advisory.

We hope for your continued support and compliance in this undertaking.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

S G —

IRMA C. EXCONDE
Director IV
Electric Power Industry Management Bureau

cc: Secretary Raphael P.M. Lotilla, DOE
Chairperson Monalisa C. Dimalanta, ERC
Undersecretary Rowena Cristina L. Guevara, Ph.D., DOE
Assistant Secretary Mario C. Marasigan, CESO [ll, DOE
Director Sharon C. Montaner, ERC
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